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Scoil Naomh Treasa Board of Management Meeting 

5th October 2023 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Board of Management would like to welcome all of the children, parents and staff 
back to school for another year at Scoil Naomh Treasa. A special word of welcome for 

our new families and staff members.  

 The BoM would also like to thank Jason for having the school ready for the return of all 

pupils and staff in September.  

 The BoM would like to wish our local Duleek Bellewstown Intermediate team all the 

best in their upcoming final. 

 The BOM wishes to thank the Parents Association for their fantastic work over 

the past two years. We hugely appreciate all the fundraising, organising of events 

and support for the school during your time on the P.A. 

 The BoM would also like to thank the Race Course Committee for their generous 

donation of two new picnic benches.  

 The BoM completed the annual review of the Child Safeguarding Statement and 

Risk Assessment. 

 Reminder that the school will begin accepting applications for Junior Infants 

2024 from the 9th October – 6th November 2023.  

 The Patron would like to acknowledge and thank the current Board of 

Management for giving their time and support over the last four years. 

 

 

 School Policies: The BOM ratified the following policies:  

 

 Admissions Policy 

 Critical Incident Management Plan 

 Policy on Visitors to Scoil Naomh Treasa 

 

 

 

 


